
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 5th May 2023  

Weekly School Attendance 92%  

Best Class Attendance: Year 6 (98%) 

Welsh Phrase of the week: Beth ydy .. yn cymraeg? (What is .. in welsh?)  

 

 

Monday, 8th  Coronation day- Extra May Bank Holiday 

A reminder that next Monday, 8th May is a bank holiday due to the King’s Coronation  and school will 

be closed.  All Pupils return to school on Tuesday, 9th May.  We wish you a lovely extended weekend. 
 
Positive Parenting Sessions 

Thank you to the families who attended this week’s session on ‘Parenting Styles’.  Session 4 – 

‘Communication’ will be held on Tuesday, 9th May, 1-3 pm.  Please meet at the school office for 1:00 

pm.  Any Year 3-6 parent/carer wishing to attend is very welcome.  
 
Swimming – Year 4 

Due to the next Monday being a bank holiday, Year 4 pupils’ next swimming session will be on Monday, 

15th May.  Please arrive promptly as the bus leaves at 9am.   
 
Canal Visit – Reception Class 

A reminder that pupils in the Reception class will be visitng Trevor Basin on Thursday, 11th May.  

Letters have been sent home with children earlier this week.  There is no charge for this event but 

please return to consent forms to the class teacher. The children will need a packed lunch and a coat 

for the visit. 
  
Coronation Celebration work/Cefn Community Council –Coronation Coins 

The pupils have enjoyed working on the Theme of the Coronation this week.  Pupils in Key Stage 2  

have been working on a book about King Charles, and Foundation Phase have been working on Peppa Pig 

and the Coronation. The children have produced some lovely work in their classes this week to 

celebrate the King’s Coronation.  The children looked great in the colours red, white and blue and 

have been given a crown by the school meal service. Earlier in the week local Councillor Helen 

Brimfield and Natalie Lloyd visited school and presented Coronation Coins on behalf of Cefn 

Community Council. The children will be bringing them home today.  
 
One-Page Pupil Profiles 

For whole school homework this week, your child brought home a 1 page profile information sheet for 

you to complete with your child at home.  Please return to school for Tuesday, 9th May.  We will be 

updating each child's 1 page profile in school in the next 2 weeks. The information you provide will 

help us to create new profiles for your children. The finished copies will be sent home with the school 

reports in July. 
 
 

Headteacher’s Award / Star of the Week (Awarded for being a good learner) 
 

Nursery – Lyla  Year 3 – Cole 

Reception - Billy  Year 4 – Kailan 

Year 1 – Darcie  Year 5 – Evie 

Year 2 – Lily F  Year 6 – Blake 

 

 

 

 



Cymro/Cymraes Yr Wythnos – Welsh Speaker of the week 

Llongyfarchiadau pawb! 
 
Meithrin/Nursery – Maci  Blwyddyn 3 – Macie  

Derbyn/Reception – Lula-Belle Blwyddyn 4 – Cadie 

Blwyddyn 1 – Amelia   Blwyddyn 5 – Freya 

Blwyddyn 2 –  Freya    Blwyddyn 6 – Zac 
 
 

Super Sports Star Award 

Congratulations to the children who have been presented with certificates today.  The winners were 

chosen as they have made the most effort and been a good sport in their weekly PE sessions.   

 

Nursery – Layla  Year 3 – Seren 

Reception – Oliver  Year 4 – Naycer 

Year 1 – Darcie   Year 5 – Theo 

Year 2 – Jax   Year 6 – Kowren 

 

 

Safeguarding (Keeping all children safe) is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. 

Have a concern? It needs to be reported to Schools Safeguarding Lead, Mrs Ceren Williams, or Mrs 

Andrea Green. Directly on 01978 820719 or out of school hours on 0845 0533 116 or 999 in an 

emergency. 
 
 


